
Tuesday, July 18, 2017 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am providing this written statement to confirm that as of July 1\, 2017 I have been 
granted the opportunity to lease the premise at 1626 White Bear Avenue as my 
main business operation for Bamboo Hut; and also the adjacent unit inside of 1624 
White Bear Avenue for consideration to open as an assembly type of hall once codes 
and other related City of Saint Paul's and its Department of Safety and Inspection 
(OSI) ordinances have been met and deemed so. The lease, as stated, will include 
essential furniture owned by the landlord and/or those previously leased 
machineries and equipment from the respective businesses and/or vendors. 

I further stated that Bamboo Hut LLC has been formally incorporated with its own 
Federal Tax Identification Number or the Employer Identification Number (EIN), its 
own MN Tax Identification Number and that I have acquired the lease and leased 
property to operate Bamboo Hut free and clear without any financial transaction 
being made or that of any transferring costs to Bamboo Hut to and from the 
previous business; and that I am applying for my own licensing and any other 
related official governmental permits and/or licenses hereafter. 

Tzianeng Vang, 
Owner of Bamboo Hut 
Phone: 651.2393488 
Email: meetingatbamboohut@gmail.com 
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